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To whom it may concern:

When I first started getting really interested in forestry, I remember trying to look up more information about the industry in general. 
The main organization I stumbled on trying to find information always came back to OFRI. They offered such a wide range of 
educational information, ranging from all different aspects of forestry, and they made it easy to follow and understand.

Now that I have been in the industry for about four years, I still find myself going back to the basics and using their educational tools, 
not only in my profession, but to try to educate others as well.

Discontinuing this program would be a huge disservice to Oregonians, members of the industry, and anyone trying to seek 
educational information about our loved forests. Not only are you taking the organization away, but you are taking away from all the 
other organizations OFRI supports.

Sincerely,
Morgan
A forester and concerned citizen.


